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New Bank Account

  

We would like to inform our members that the Ken Whyld Association has a new account number, please
see the Imprint for details. We had to switch to a Dutch Bank (ING Bank) because we are now
incorporated under Dutch law.

From now on, all member dues should be paid to this account number, and members are urged to delete
the former TARGO Bank account number.
According to the decision made in June in Braunschweig, the 2015 membership dues will be increased,
that is to say 35 € or $ 45 for those who pay before April 1, 2015, and 45 € or $ 55 for those who pay
after that date. First-time members pay 45 € or $ 55.
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